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To Whom it May Concern:  

 

I'm writing to let you know that I oppose Bill HB 2665, please do NOT pass this bill for 

the following reasons: 

• This bill limits the wages of working people 

• We cant afford to lose critical labor right now in an already short staffed 

landscape 

• Wages are not controlled in other positions, why would they be in the medical 

field?  

• Lower wage positions will leave for gig jobs 

 

If we are not smart and continue to limit what people can make than people will leave 

our state and others will NOT move to our state.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Laura L. Moore 

Franchise Owner 

Express Employment Professionals  

Hillsboro, Oregon  

503-640-3600 

  

 


